
Sent by: Amanda 
Bleckmann/MOH

02/12/2019 05:28 p.m.

To: Jo Waugh/MOH@MOH, 
cc:

bcc:

Subject: Re: Ashley to meet with Laura Fergusson Board

Hi Jo. Thanks for following up. Adri May have briefed Ashley today. LFT has advised they 
would like to defer to next year. 
Thanks so much 
Amanda 

Sent from my iPhone

On 2/12/2019, at 4:09 PM, Jo Waugh <Jo.Waugh@health.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Amanda

Have checked in with Ashley and he is happy to do 15 minutes at 7.30am 19 December via zoom 
if someone could send an invite out with the zoom details please.

Thanks

Jo

Jo Waugh
Senior Executive Assistant-
Director-General

D 04 816 2381
M 
E Jo.Waugh@health.govt.nz

http://www.health.govt.nz
Amanda Bleckmann---27/11/2019 07:55:39 p.m.---Hi there Jo At a recent meeting with Laura 
Fergusson Trust we agreed to check Ashley's availability

From: Amanda Bleckmann/MOH
To: Jo Waugh/MOH@MOH, 
Cc: Adri Isbister/MOH@MOH, Angela Radich/MOH@MOH
Date: 27/11/2019 07:55 p.m.

Subject: Ashley to meet with Laura Fergusson Board
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Hi there Jo
At a recent meeting with Laura Fergusson Trust we agreed to check Ashley's availability to attend 
the next Board meeting in Auckland (via Zoom or Skype)

The meeting is on 19 December, 7 - 9am and a 20 or 30 minute slot would be great. 

Can you please confirm whether Ashley can attend and we can sort out the logistics for 
you/Ashley.

Many thanks!

Amanda Bleckmann
Group Manager 
Operational Performance
Disability Directorate
Ministry of Health

DDI: +64 9 580 9083
Mobile: 

http://www.health.govt.nz
mailto:Amanda_Bleckmann@moh.govt.nz
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